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28th November 2023 

 
Dear parents/guardians 
 

RE: NEWSLETTER UPDATE 
 
This communique serves to keep you updated and provide you with vital information, as this is the last day 
of the term.  We take this opportunity to extend our gratitude to parents /guardians for your faithful 
unwavering support of our school throughout the year. We also acknowledge the efforts made by so many 
of our students both in academic and extracurricular activities.  A huge thank you goes to all our staff, both 
teaching and non-teaching for their hard work this year in helping the students to be successful in all they 
do.  This means that we would continue to flourish as a learning community. 
 
We are happy to report to you that our Form 5s were able to write their final IGCSE examinations without 
any problems and their results will be out mid of January 2024. This is also the time of the year where we 
bid them farewell and wish them success in their future endeavours.  The rest of the school completed 
their end of year exams on Thursday 23/11/23.   
 
Please take note of the following points going forward: 
   
1.  Exam scripts- Monday 27/11/23 – Tuesday 28/11/23 
       Students receive and discuss exam scripts 
 
2.  Last day of term – Tuesday 28/11/23 
        class parties – 13:10- 14:45 hours 
 
3.  Consultation day – Friday 01/12/23 
             07:30 – 13:00 hours 
 
4.  Term 3 report forms   
       Please be informed that term 3 2023 report forms will be given parents/     
       guardians on consultation day when we would discuss your child/ward academic progress. 
  
5.  Orientation day - New Students Monday 08/01/24 at 8:30am 
 
6. Opening day    
    We are coming back to school for the new academic year on Tuesday 09/01/24   
 
 
 



 
7. School uniform   
 
Please be reminded of the school uniform.  The length of the trousers should be below the ankle, skirts 
should be slightly below the knees.  Sports uniform is only worn on Thursday. Boys should have clean, 
simple and tidy combed hair.  Girls’ hair should be tied back, if it is shoulder length or longer.  Dreadlocks, 
tinting, dyeing, fancy hairstyles or modern haircuts are not permitted.  (See school prospectus) 
 
8. Registration 
 
Registration for all classes is in progress.  The office will remain open until 22/12/2023 from 08:00 to 13:00 
hours. The office will reopen on Thursday 04/01/2024    
 
Finally we would like to wish you a lovely break during this festive season and a happy new year.  We are 
looking forward to seeing everyone back in January 2024.   
 
Should you have any concerns or questions you are welcome to contact the office directly. 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
-------------------------------- 
Mr S. Masumbika 
 
The Headmaster 
 
 
 
 


